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As of 11/10/2020: 

 
**Attendance may be trending high because of the remote learning educational option, but engagement may paint a different picture. It 
also doesn’t factor in the “revolving door” of excluded students and their engagement in remote learning.  
 
Check it Out: 

● ICYMI: Here’s a link to the band and choir virtual concerts. Ms. Armour and Mrs. Chase have been 
doing amazing things with their students.  

○  ​https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q_qOOnaZNV0 
○ https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vNmwilJIX7wuBClkrAeryHZqg65I6MtB0hOsMvCwW6I/ed

it?usp=sharing 
● The I.C.E. Box looks FANTASTIC. However, the Open House has been temporarily postponed.  

 
Student Happenings 

● Progress reports for 2nd quarter will be sent home on November 
19th.  

● We held a schoolwide celebration for all students on Friday, October 
23rd. Students and teachers played games and were given 
superlative awards, and they also enjoyed a snack. Seventh grader 
Tyler Rench was the winner of the schoolwide rock, paper, scissors 
competition.  

● October Students of the Month were announced this week. They included:  
○ 6th Grade-MacKinsey Perry and Parker Richards 
○ 7th Grade-Toby Holman and Joseph Pierce 
○ 8th Grade-Kallie Kemper, Aaliyah Henschen, and Austin Gordon 

● Our Student Council hosted a hugely successful fundraiser. They were able to raise nearly $6000 by 
selling Homestead Bakery baked goods. That’s about $2000 more in sales than last year. Students 
who sold 2 or more items will get an electronics lunch and students who were top sellers will get a pizza 
party.  

 
 

Grade In-Person 
 

Remote Total Percent 
Attendance 

6th 70 11 81 97.43 

7th 69 26 95 96.95 

8th 71 20 91 97.44 

 210 57 267 97.26** 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q_qOOnaZNV0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vNmwilJIX7wuBClkrAeryHZqg65I6MtB0hOsMvCwW6I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vNmwilJIX7wuBClkrAeryHZqg65I6MtB0hOsMvCwW6I/edit?usp=sharing


Upcoming Events 
● American Education Week is November 16-20. 
● I.C.E Box Open House TBD 

 
Special Thanks 
I wanted to acknowledge the hard work, particularly of the office staff (Mr. Haston, Mrs. Sowarsh, and Mrs. 
Ambrose) who held down the fort in my absence.  


